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SCIENTIFIC AND STATISTICAL COMMITTEE REPORT ON 

REBUILDING PLANS-FINAL ACTION 
 
The Scientific and Statistical Committee (SSC) reviewed rebuilding plans for Strait of Juan de 
Fuca, Queets River, and Snohomish River Coho (Agenda Item F.2, Attachments 1-3), with Dr. 
Michael O’Farrell (Southwest Fisheries Science Center) and the rest of the Salmon Technical 
Team (STT) available to answer questions.  In June, the SSC endorsed the quantitative analyses in 
the three Coho rebuilding plans and requested that the STT clarify some of the language and tables 
in the Socioeconomic sections.  These requests were addressed in the latest versions, and the SSC 
reiterates its endorsement of the future abundance projections and the economic analyses in the 
three Coho rebuilding plans. 
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